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Tuesday 19th November 2024 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,  

 

Please find attached the leaflet regarding the Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check test your child 

will take in June 2025.  

Over the coming weeks and months, we will be doing additional practice and boosters in school 

but your support with learning the tables up to 12 X 12 at home would be VERY much appreciated.  

 

Where possible it would be useful for your child to go onto TTRS (Times Tables Rock Stars) daily 

– including at weekends too please – and definitely to maintain learning their times tables over 

the Christmas and Easter holidays as well as the February and May half-terms too.  

 

We know how supportive you are already and feel sure that you would want your child to succeed 

in this check – but also as your child moves into Years 5 and 6 knowing their times tables will help 

them massively in ALL areas of maths and will stand them in good stead for the Year 6 SATS.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Year 4 staff or myself if you have any further queries.  

Kind regards – and happy times tabling!  

 

 

 

Mrs Wright-Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 
  


